From: Ramsey. Kevin

To: Padgett, Wyatt

Cc: Bixenman, Andrew B.; Love, Barry; Freels, Jim; Bartlett, Matt
Subject: PROJECT MANAGER CHANGE

Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 9:58:00 AM

This e-mail is to inform you that effective May 24, 2021, Matt Bartlett has
been assigned as the Lead Project Manager (PM) for your facility. Matt can
be reached at 301-415-7154 or via email at Matthew.Bartlett@nrc.gov.

I will continue to serve as the backup PM.

Kevin M. Ramsey

Senior Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-7506
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